
We are very glad you decided to entrust us with your care. As the first step in becoming a new
patient, we kindly request that you complete the intake form found on our website at AAPSA.net.

You’ve been referred!

We encourage you to regularly check your email and/or patient portal for any communication from our
office that may require your prompt attention prior to scheduling a new patient appointment.

Contact Information 
Phone: 315.732.3431 - Fax: 866.822.2343  

Website: AAPSA.net - Email: Mail@AAPSA.net 
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